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Man Arrested for Murder After Being Found with Knife in Hand 
 
Around 6:40 p.m. last night, VPD officers were called to the area of Burke Street and Center 
Avenue for a report of a man who had been stabbed.  When officers arrived on scene, they 
found 34-year-old Muhran Khanoyan standing near the victim with a knife in his hand. 
Khanoyan complied with the officers and was taken into custody.  
 
The victim was transported to Kaweah Health Medical Center where he was later pronounced 
dead. 
 
Khanoyan was booked for homicide at the Tulare County Pre-Trial Facility. Anyone with 
information regarding the homicide can contact Detective Norman at (559) 713-4104. Those 
wishing to remain anonymous can contact the Anonymous Tip Line at (559) 713-4738. 
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